


We already have enough waste facilities in our area and don't need another toxic producing one. 
Additionally the surrounding roads are already at capacity and adding hundreds of trucks a day will 
further burden the local infrastructure. I urge you to reconsider allowing this facility to go ahead in 
such close proximity to schools and local residents. As this is the first type of facility being 
considered in Australia the location should be one where peoples health are not put at risk. 

regards 


